
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bill has been conducting family genealogy research for over 30 years. Over the course of 
those years he has made a number of 1-week research trips in pursuit of the descendants 
of all of his Gr-Gr-Grandfather Hewitt's six children. In 1996 he began writing a narrative 
history of him and his descendants while continuing his research. In 2009 he decided to 
bring the book to a close. With that thought in mind he planned one last trip of 
approximately 3 weeks to the Midwest to address some loose ends, attempt to resolve 
some family myths, and to meet some recently found cousins. Afterwards, he 
incorporated the new information and images into the book and published it for family 
and select libraries in July 2010. 
  
It is that final road trip that he will be talking about with emphasis on planning for it in 
order to maximize the efficiency of time and discussing how he resolved issues that arose 
during the trip. 
 
 
For additional information contact: Cheryl Palmer, Program Chairperson, email: 
program@L-AGS.org 
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